H

Sorr\'
7 tor ghosting You lqst \
WE Ck!
But 1hadtefind g
cOstume|

MRS Z 2

A \\/ ’) od] /e

|

RN
"?4\

s, '.f Ie'c'. W

.i-". P Sy
TR T Ay
1 i : XYL
s cEEEEE '. e e

- }"’g

4 b = : .
L 3 “HE R

) | ?Hl w LI RlL
. ’,\ EEEN,. . EE N

e .

4‘\_! —




In This Issue:

Housing Community
Leader

COVID UPDATE
Prem’s Post
Activities Reminders!

A Look Back at
September

Fall Blessings
Halloween Party Flyer
Puzzles and Fun

Friends of Arbor Terrace

A

~ A Message from the ~
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Happy October!

Spooky season is in full swing.
We are decorated for fall
festivities, the mums and
pumpkins are out, and the
trees are beautifully changing
colors, | hope everyone is
enjoying the wonderful
weather and getting all their
sweaters out from storage.

We had a blast at the Oktoberfest happy hour
and | can't wait for our Halloween Party on
October 27th! Get your costumes ready because
it's going to be a spooktacular time!

Did you know?

Halloween originated from an M

ancient Celtic festival
A

One quarter of all the candy sold

M annually in the U.S. is purchased

A for Halloween.

Candy corn was originally M

called Chicken Feed

The word "witch" comes from
the Old English wicce, meaning
"wise woman."







